



Dear BC Taekwondo family,


We are thrilled to be back with the 2022 Korean Consul General Cup, Taekwondo 
Championship, at the Richmond Oval.


We are looking for volunteers that are available to help with making this event a 
great success.


Volunteers will have the best view of the action, learn leadership skills from event 
organizers, and gain valuable volunteer experience. 


Volunteers must be 12 & older and need no previous experience in Taekwondo. 
Food & refreshments will be provided. 


This is an excellent opportunity for high school students to earn community service 
hours and bolster their resumes. 


Volunteers can choose to do one or both shifts.


• Event setup – Friday, October 7, 6 pm – 11 pm


• Event Day – Saturday, October 8, 7:30 am – 7:00 pm.


Please register with Instructor Dexter Cabradilla at dexter@pmtkd.com.


Best Regards, 


Master Milad Bahrami

Tournament Director

BC Taekwondo Federation
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